
MINUTES                                                                                                                                                                                                   

March 8, 2017                                                                                                                                         

Council on Aging Triad and SALT Council                                                                                                                                                                        

230 Webster St.  Marshfield, Ma 02050  

ATTENDANCE: Maria Do Canto, Deputy Chief Bud Cipillo, Nancy Goodwin, Carol Hamilton, Becky Lee, 

Officer Luchetti, Kathleen Small, and Kerry Yetman.  

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 12:35 pm.  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The minutes of the February 8, 2017 meeting were approved. Motion made by 

Nancy and seconded by Becky. Motion passes.  

DISCUSSION:  The D.A.'s office will move into their new building in Brockton on March 24th and 25th. Last 

month’s panel presentation on meet your Triad Representatives included; Police, Fire, Sheriff’s Dept., 

D.A.’s Office, Council on Aging and Visiting Nurse Associations. The event was very well attended. The 

audience had several questions and many educational brochures were available for the participants to 

take.  

We discussed ideas for the 2017 calendar.  The Health Fair will be held on Tuesday, May 9th. There are 

three workshops that are in the process of being planned. The new activity coordinator will be contacting 

the vendors once he/she gets hired. Another big piece of the Fair is the screening clinics. One suggestion 

for the Health Fair is to have a skin care screening. This usually is very popular in addition to other 

screenings.  

The group talked about protective services. The protective service regulations are changing and will help to 

facilitate better coordination between agencies working on protective service cases.  Pat Foley, a longtime 

protective service worker @ OCES just retired. There is a 5 K road race fundraiser through OCES. The 

Council on Aging is working with the Fire Department to set up a CPR course.  

The following schedule was presented to the SALT Council. 

2017 TRIAD SCHEDULE  

January 11 – Fit to a T (Bone Health)  

February 8 – Panel of the SALT Council presenting information and a question & answer period  

March 8 – Emergency Devices Various Presenters  

April 12 – Kristin LaShoto “Mindful Self Defense” 

May 9 - Health Fair 10-12:30 including vendors, workshops, lunch and raffles 



June 14 – The Age Wave – The Boomer Generation and the Impact is it having and will have on the 

community and to individuals growing older.  

July 12–  

August 9 – No meeting   

September 13 -  

October 11 

November 8 

December 13– No meeting  

NEXT MEETING: The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 12, 2017 @ 1:00.  

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting was adjourned at 1:00 PM and the SALT Council joined the Triad Group for 

a panel presentation with emergency services and resources. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Carol Hamilton, Director                                                                                                                                                                  

Council on Aging  

 

 

 

 

 

 


